
Republic of Panama 
Superintedency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
 
February 5, 1999 
CIRCULAR  Nº 04-99 
 
 
 
 
Mr. General Manager 
At your Office  
 
Dear Sir: 
 
We hereby inform you that next Saturdays, February 6 and 20 have been declared as 
usual working days for the Superintedency of Banks, so that we are at your service as well 
on those days. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mario Luis Romero, Jr. 
Superintendent 
 
:veda:  
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